
 

 

Lewiston Auburn Charter Commission 

 PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the 

Lewiston Auburn Charter Commission. 

 

All citizens are invited to attend and provide the Charter 

Commission with written and/or oral comments and ask 

questions concerning the development of a consolidation 

agreement, including a charter for a consolidated community. 

 

HEARING DATE: Thursday, August 28, 2014 

TIME: 7:00pm 

LOCATION: Community Room, 2
nd

 Floor of Auburn City 

Hall 

 

We welcome your comments and questions. 

 

Gene Geiger, Chair 

Holly Lasagna, Vice Chair 

Charles Morrison, Secretary 

Michael Beaulieu 

Lucien Gosselin 

Chantel Pettengill 
 

 

 

   


